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LCC Hosts Community Cinema 
 
Parsons, Kansas-- Labette Community College will be hosting a Community Cinema The New Black, a film by Yoruba 
Richen. The event will be held on Monday, April 28 at 6:30pm in the LCC Thiebaud Theater. Admission is free and the 
event is open to the public and sponsored the LCC Diversity Committee.  
 
Centering on the historic fight to win marriage equality in Maryland, The New Black take viewers into the pews, on to 
the streets, and provides a seat at the kitchen table as it looks at how the African American community grapples with 
the divisive gay rights issue.  
 
Guest speakers will lead a post film discussion on the subject.  
 
For more information contact, Kalynn Amundson, at 620-820-1138 or visit www.pbs.org/independentlens/new_black 
 

http://www.pbs.org/independentlens/new_black

